
	

	

 
           11th July 2023 
 
Dear Year 10 Parents,  
 

End of Year 10 Trip: Flip Out: 19.07.23 
 
We hope this email finds you well. As the end of the academic year approaches, we are excited to 
announce that we have organised a special trip for our Year 10 students to a trampoline and 
adventure Park called, Flip Out. This trip promises to be a thrilling experience for the students, 
allowing them to unwind and enjoy a fun-filled day together.  
 
Here are the essential details regarding the trip:  
 

• Date: Wednesday, 19th July 
• Destination: Flip Out, 281 Barking Rd, London E6 1NZ 
• Early Lunch: 11:30 AM 
• Departure from School via public transport: 12:00 PM 
• Arrival at Flip Out: 1:00 PM 
• 2-Hour Session: 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 
• Return to School: Accompanied by Teachers 
• Dismissal: Approximately 4:00 PM  

 
We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring that your child comes prepared for the trip. Below 
are some important guidelines:  
 
• Attire: Non-uniform, comfortable clothing that they can easily move in. As we will be travelling via 
public transport, please remind your child to bring weatherproof outdoor clothing. 
Your child will also need to bring their Oyster card for free travel on the bus. 
 
• Consent Form: For your child to participate in the trip, we require a signed consent form, and 
your preferred dismissal option, which you will find at the end of this letter. Please ensure that 
you have submitted the form to the school office by Friday 14th July, allowing us to finalise the 
necessary arrangements.  
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• Medications or Allergies: If your child has any medical conditions or allergies that we should be 
aware of, please inform us in advance. Ensure that your child carries any necessary medications, 
labelled with their name and clear instructions for use.  
 
• Personal Belongings: We advise students not to bring any valuables or unnecessary personal 
belongings on the trip. However, if they choose to bring a mobile phone, we request that they use it 
responsibly and understand that the school will not be responsible for any loss or damage.  
 
 
We sincerely appreciate your support in making this end-of-year trip a memorable experience for 
our Year 10 students. Together, we can ensure their safety and enjoyment throughout the day. 
Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to a fantastic day at Flip Out! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
     

 
 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 
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Trip Authorisation Form  

	

Name	of	Student	
	
Student	Mobile	Number	

	

	
Emergency	Contact	Name	 	

	
Emergency	Contact	No.	
	

	
	

	 	 	

	
Dismissal	Options	
Please	indicate	where	you	would	like	us	to	dismiss	the	student.	

* I	would	like	my	son/daughter	to	be	dismissed	from	Flip	Out	in	E6	1NZ	at	approx.	3pm	
	 	

	
Medical	Information	
Please	detail	any	medical	information	we	need	to	be	aware	of.	

	 	

	 	

	
Parent/Carer	Name	 	

	
Signature	 	

	
Date	 	

	
 


